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Bilston qualify for Mercian League Final 

 

Bilston have enjoyed their best ever year in the Mercian League qualifying for the final for 

the first time. Following two second place finishes, the club will now take on the best teams 

in the division in the final to be held at Nuneaton in July. Please tick your name off to 

confirm you are available as soon as the teamsheet goes up.  

 

County Selections 

 

Well done to Zak Westwood, Jack Westwood, Harry Richards, Megan Dean, Kiera Langley, 

Callum Hodges and Courteney Price who have all been selected to represent Staffordshire in 

an upcoming gala. Best of luck to you all. 

 

Fuerteventura 2015 

 

Thank you to those swimmers who have signed up to our proposed warm weather training 

camp next Easter. We are now on the brink of getting this exciting project off the ground. If 

you are interested in joining us on this camp then please speak to Sara Gamble for details or 

email her on gerrard881@live.co.uk. 

 

Meeting with centre 

 

The club recently held a very productive meeting with the management team at the Bert 

Williams Centre. We looked at how we could acquire some additional pool space so that our 

younger swimmers can spread out a little more and we discussed the possibility of having 

morning sessions at Bilston next season. When we have the final decisions from the centre 

we will feedback any changes to you all.  

 

Wolverhampton Meet 

 

Thanks to the 45 of you that have entered the Wolverhampton meet in July. Let’s hope we 

have a great end to the season. Forms for Worksop Dolphins need to be in asap and forms for 

the Chase Meet next season will be available shortly. 
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